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* To submit a request for an extension, districts must use the Division 22 Corrective Action 
Extension Request Form. When completing the form, you can either provide the link to this 
report or attach it. The district may use a different format, as long as it includes all the required 
information.  
 

Questions? Email Division22@ode.oregon.gov  
or call Division 22 Standards Specialist Susan Payne at (503) 580-6814 


